

From: Susana Bailén Acevedo <susanabailen@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2021 3:11 AM

To: PSE Clean Energy Implementation Plan -- mail --

Subject: Support for extending the CEIP process

CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL

Phishing? Click the PhishAlarm "Report Phish" button.
For mobile - forward to abuse@pse.com

To: Ben Farrow, Director of Clean Energy Strategy, PSE

Dear Ben,

My name is Susana and I serve on the Equity Advisory Group as a community advocate. I support PSE's request for extending the Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) process to allow more time for engagement and help the CEIP to better reflect our community interests.

Attentively,

Susana

Susana Bailén (she/her) 787-608-8952 P.O. Box 14533 Tumwater, WA 98511